
Respectful Rabbits - Year 1 & 2 Mrs. Heley - Autumn 2 
“It started with a rabbit, not a mouse”

““Far far away in the high, high mountains, 
in the deep deep valley in a dark, dark 
cave lived a mighty dragon.”

Have you been told about the dragon’s 
secret fear?  In English, We’ve been 

reading George and the Dragon by Chris 
Wormell which has an interesting twist on 

the traditional version of this legend.  

We used our learning to write a 
description of a dragon and other 

mythical creatures.

Computing- We hope you enjoyed our 
photoshopped display on the window.  It 

was so much fun posing for our 
photoshopped holidays and then insert 
ourselves in all sorts of amazing places.  
It also helped us to learn the origin of 

cutting and pasting in digital 
photography.

Curriculum News What’s coming up?
● We will be enjoying the Norfolk 

Music Hub  ‘Robin Hood’ at school 
on 18th December 

● KS1 are very excited to invite you 
along to our Christmas Production 
of ‘The Little Fir Tree’. The 
children are looking forward to 
sharing their acting and singing 
with you.

● As part of our enhanced curriculum, 
we will be learning French and 
developing our outdoor adventure 
learning.

● Christmas Dinner Day- 18th

December (must be pre-booked)
Christmas Jumper Day- 18th

December
● Last day of term - Wednesday 20th

December

Reminders: Please wear PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays - this includes tying your hair back and taking out earrings. Make 

sure to have named wellies, coats and water bottles in school for outdoor learning/play times every day. Reading Records 
should be brought in daily and Little Wandle books must be returned on Fridays to receive your next book.

In Maths, Year 1 and 2 
have been continuing to 
develop their 
understanding of 
addition and 
subtraction.  In Year 2 
we have also looked at 
the properties of 2D 
and 3D shapes.


